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2700 Evergreen Parkway N.W., SEM2 E2115
Olympia, Washington 98505

Master in Teaching Program

Field Experience and Assessment

The Evergreen State College

January 31, 2008
RE:
Special Education Survey
Dear….. ,
We are writing to request your assistance as we review the organization and content of Evergreen’s Special Education Endorsement sequence. The information you provide about your preparation, along with the new Special Education endorsement competencies, and advice from school district special education supervisors, will aid us in ensuring that our course offerings are as helpful as possible in preparing teachers to work with students with special needs.  We are enclosing a self addressed stamped envelope for you to use to return this very important survey by February 21, 2008.  Thank you in advance for your time and thoughtful attention to this survey.

Sincerely,

Sherry Walton




Loren E. Petty
Director
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